
 

 

 
 

August 1, 2025 
 
 

 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
On behalf of the entire ATAS International team, thank you for your continued partnership and support over the 
years. 
 
As ongoing tariff developments continue to impact the domestic aluminum supply, we’ve experienced steady cost 
increases for several months. Additionally, sourcing challenges with PVDF resins—many of which originate outside the 
United States—have contributed to modest price increases on the paint supply side. 
 
In light of these conditions, we will be implementing a six (6) percent increase on aluminum panels, trims, and flat 
sheet products. The price increase will go into effect September 1, 2025. 
 
We remain committed to keeping you informed of any future market changes as we monitor tariff-related news. If 
you have any questions or concerns regarding this announcement, please don’t hesitate to reach out to your local 
Product Representative or Inside Technical Sales Representative. 
 
Thank you again for your valued business. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Mark Bus 
National Sales Manager 
 

 


